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14th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Careers Day at the Beacon of Light 

 
Year Four will be visiting the Beacon of Light on Thursday 20th February, with members of St 

James’ staff. 

The children will spend the day learning about careers, speaking with industry about their day-to-

day role and having a stadium tour. 

Children will be travelling to and from school by coach and will be back to school for normal pick-

up time. They need to wear full school uniform and should bring a packed lunch and a water 

bottle.  

Please give permission for your child to attend this event via your ParentPay account before 

Wednesday 19th February. 

If you require any further information or support, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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